
The Town of Weston has been approved for a $6,765.74 Grant from Better Back Roads for the 

replacement of Culvert #9 on Lawrence Hill Road. The project is to remove the deteriorated culvert and 

catch basin from brook to old catch basin and replace with new catch basin that can be cleaned. Remove 

and replace culvert from catch basin across road. Install catch basin on inlet of culvert. Reshape and 

pave 224’ black top swale on south side of road. This will greatly reduce shoulder erosion and sediment 

going into the Trout Club Brook.  
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